
 

 The 2016 certification procedure 

has been launched 
 

 

Luxembourg, 4 October 2016 

 

The 2016 certification procedure has been launched on 26 September 2016. Interested colleagues 

have to introduce their application for 17th October 2016 (23.59 Luxembourg time). This year, 

the number of places for Commission officers is set at 60, 10 more than for last exercise! 

The application is an important element in this process. Please contact us if you would like some 

help for this first phase of the procedure. 

Any question? The right reflex: REP-PERS-OSP-USF-LUXEMBOURG@ec.europa.eu or 

34789 

The Information notice says: "The selection of the candidates to be placed on a draft list of 

candidates to be interviewed by the Joint Certification Panel will be done by the candidates' 

Directorate-General/Service." 

USF Luxembourg is willing to help you in that step . So, do not hesitate. 

Administrative information:   

https://myintracomm.ec.europa.eu/infoadm/en/2016/Pages/ia16038.aspx 

. 

Plus d’informations? Contactez-nous: REP-PERS-OSP-USF-LUXEMBOURG@ec.europa.eu 
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